
From: Llanwarne Grp PC [mailto:clerk@llanwarnegrouppc.co.uk]  
Sent: 13 April 2018 07:53 
To: Reed, Emily <Emily.Reed@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Consultation - 180284 and 180285 - Vipassana Trust Dhamma Dipa, St Owens Cross, 
Hereford, Herefordshire HR2 8JS 
 
Good morning Emily.  
 
I am just emailing you the comments from the Parish Council’s site visit to the Dhamma Dipa yesterday.  
Many thanks for granting us an extension to be able to review these applications. 
 
The comments are:  “The Parish Council have viewed the retrospective planning and have no objections 
to what has been built and what is proposed.” 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kate Hughes, Parish Clerk 
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